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BY RESS 
 
July 28, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor - 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:      EB-2020-0290 Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc.  

For 2022-2026 Payment Amounts (“Application”) 
D2O Storage Project Video for Hearing 

 
 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) is writing to inform the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) and 
all Parties to the proceeding that OPG’s direct examination of the witness panel responsible for 
the D2O Storage Project will include a short video tour of the project.    
 
OPG had originally intended to schedule a site tour of the D2O Storage Project. Due to COVID-
19 safety protocols and restrictions, OPG was not able to offer this site tour. In lieu of this, OPG 
has produced this video to provide a virtual walkthrough of the project. The video runs about 7 
minutes and is narrated by Peter Simpson, a member of the witness panel. Other than the 
graphical depiction, which will provide a point of reference to assist the Commissioners and all 
Parties to the proceeding, the video’s content is already in the evidence. Should the 
Commissioners or Parties have questions on the video’s content, the witness panel will be 
available to respond to them. OPG will also provide access to the video on the public record 
following the hearing. 
 
If you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Evelyn Wong 
 
cc: Aimee Collier, OPG  
Crawford Smith, Lax O’Sullivan Lisus Gottlieb LLP 
Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
Intervenors of Record 




